Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU
enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01303 257280
Headteacher: Mr M Green

22" January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 have been invited to attend an interactive workshop 'Safety in Action’ at the Three Hills
Sports Park on Tuesday 26 February 2019. This event aims to make young people aware of
the work that the emergency services do through immersing them in scenario based workshops.

The cost of the workshop is £3.50. You will be sent a text and email inviting you to pay for this
online.

In accordance with the school’s charging policy, parents/carers are invited to make a voluntary
contribution to cover the cost of this trip. Pupils who are registered with KCC for free school meals
are welcome to, but not expected to, make a contribution.

Children will be leaving school at 9.00am to take a short walk down to the Three Hills. We will
be returning to school by 12.30pm, therefore lunch arrangements will not be affected.

Please sign and return the attached form by Friday 1%t February giving permission for your child to
attend the workshop.

Yours sincerely

= EFF

Miss Southgate Miss Thomas

Year 6 Safety in Action Workshop - Tuesday 26" February 2019

I give permission for my child in the
class to visit the Three Hills Sports Centre on Tuesday 26" February 2019.

I also give permission for the teacher in charge of the group agreeing on my behalf for the
administration of an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment which may prove
necessary.

Parent’s Name:

Signed: Parent/Carer Date:

www.sandgateprimaryschool.co.uk



